
Maryville Junior High PAC 
Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, January 18, 2022 

 

Opening 

The regular meeting of the Maryville Junior High PAC was called to order at 11:40 am on Tuesday, January 18 

by Lauren Rudd.  

 

Present 

Lauren Rudd, Mandy Jones, Whitney Roberts, Whitney Davis, and Amanda Bishop 

 

Approval of Treasury Report 

Amanda Bishop delivered the treasury report.  Lauren Rudd moved to approve the report; Mandy Jones 

seconded.  All were in favor. 

 

Teacher Appreciation 

Lauren Rudd shared that the PAC will be providing a Valentines snack bag to the teachers, as well as stocking 

the teacher’s lounge with soft drinks. The bags will be delivered to the school before Valentine’s Day. 

 

Career Fair 

Mandy Jones gave an update on the 9th grade career fair. A survey has been emailed to participants for feedback 

for next year. Feedback and ideas were shared with the Jr High staff. 

 

Administrative Report 

Mrs. Cox updated the board on the NAEP testing that will take place on Tuesday, Feb 15 for 8th grade students.  

The National Honor Society reception is tentatively planned for February 24th in the Jr. High gym for students 

making all A’s or all A’s and one B at the end of the first semester. On February 4th, there will be a Parent to 

Parent breakfast about the registration process for next year. Mrs. Stowers provided an update on the progress 

of the construction to the Jr High building. She also asked for feedback from the board about parent volunteer 

opportunities within the school.  

 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned by Lauren Rudd at 12:20. The next general meeting will on Tuesday, February 15, 

2022. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by:  Whitney Roberts 


